                             

May 27-28, 2014
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It’s been a great year, and amazingly this is our last week.  I’ve enjoyed working with you.  As parents you have all been fantastically supportive and wonderful to get to know.  These next years will go by so fast that it will amaze you.  Even as your children get older and don’t seem like they need as much support and involvement from you, please keep in mind that they really do. I wish you luck in your journey to graduation, and I hope each of your children walk across that graduation stage.  I am pleased to have shared a small part of that journey.  I was fortunate to have had such a wonderful class and parents in my last teaching year.  
Thank you

Report Cards

Report cards will be mailed out, along with results of the SBA tests.  If any money is owed for books or lunches the report card will be held.  So please get fines paid. 
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This Week
Tuesday morning will be cleaning day.  After we have finished cleaning we will watch the Reading Log movie. We will have pizza for lunch.
We will have an auction on Wednesday, using our star tickets. 

[image: image3.wmf]Also on Wednesday we will have an autograph signing time for all of the 5th graders to have their yearbooks signed. DON’T FORGET TO GET YOUR YEARBOOKS. They are almost gone.     

At 11:30-12:30, 5th grade will go to the carnival.  Dismissal time for the day is at 12:30.  No lunch will be served.
[image: image4.wmf]I have enjoyed each of your children, and I have enjoyed working with all of you. Have a great summer. 

Good Bye 5th Graders
bradshaw@mail.ssd.k12.ak.us
Letter and homework are also posted on the website:

http://mrsbradshaw.weebly.com/
